	TOWN OF EASTON, MARYLAND Police Board Meeting
	November 1, 2010
	PRESENT AT CONVENING
3	Mayor Robert C. Willey 11 Councilmember Pete Lesher Council President John F. Ford 12 Councilmember Megan M. Cook Councilmember Kelley K. Malone
	IN ATTENDANCE
	Also in attendance were the Town Manager Mr. Robert Karge, Chief David Spencer, and Town Clerk Mrs. Kathy Ruf.
	<u>CONVENING</u>
	At 6:15 p.m., the President of the Council called the meeting to order.
	<u>MEETING</u>
	Chief Spencer updated on personnel items. He stated he has four openings in the Department.
	Mr. Wendowski joined the meeting at 6:18 p.m.
	Officer Chris Mano recently completed his K-9 training with partner Deny.
	Chief Spencer stated Mrs. Wright will retire December 24 with retirement recognition on December 22 at EVFD.
	Chief Spencer advised that the Toy Drive has officially begun and that Officer Tim Larrimore is in charge.
	He discussed Public Assembly Events previously approved.
	Chief Spencer stated that Halloween went well.
	He stated that traffic incidents have increased and they have placed more officers in high crime area.
	Chief Spencer advised that the grant for the license plate reader was submitted this week.
	Ms. Malone asked if there are goals to achieve with EPD officers.
	The Easton Middle School and Easton High School was discussed. Chief Spencer stated that there have been no real issues.
	President Ford asked if there is an increase in homeless people in the area. Options available were discussed.
	ADJOURNMENT
	The President of the Council adjourned the Police Board meeting at 6:35 p.m.
	Kathy M. Ruf, Town Clerk